
 

No. F-2/2025                                               13th September 2025 

N O T I C E 
 

F.Y. B.Tech. STUDENTS (ALL BRANCHES) 2025-26 

 

 First Year students admitted to this college in the academic year 2025-26 are 

requested to note that the Principal’s address as part of First Year orientation will be held 

on the 15th of September 2025. 

 
Principal, along with senior faculty members will address the students on 15th 

September 2025 in two batches. The details of the same are mentioned in the table below. 

 

Sr. 
No. 

Students belonging to: Time 

1 Information Technology 
Batch 1 

 

01.00 p.m. to 03.00 p.m. 
2 Computer Engineering 

3 Computer Science and Engineering (Data Science) 

Sr. 
No. 

Students belonging to: Time 

1 Electronics & Telecommunication Engineering 

Batch 2 
 

03.15 p.m. to 05.15 p.m. 

2 Mechanical Engineering 

3 Artificial Intelligence and Machine Learning 

4 Artificial Intelligence (AI) and Data Science 

5 
Computer Science and Engineering (IOT and 
Cyber Security with Block Chain Technology) 

 

Students are requested to assemble in the Big Seminar Hall in the NMIMS’s  

MPSTME building (gate adjacent to the signal, opposite Cooper Hospital), next to B. 

J. Hall, Vile Parle (W), latest by 01.00 p.m. for the morning session (Batch 1). For the 

afternoon session (Batch 2), students are requested to report at 03.15 p.m. in the 

hall. 
 

Students are required to carry the Fee Receipt with them, while entering the Hall. 

They are also required to carry the fee receipt on all days, while attending the college till 

the time, they are issued with their Identity Cards. 

 

 Best of Luck & Good wishes to all the students!  

 

 

        
 

  Dr. Hari Vasudevan 

                                         (Principal) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


